Tulare Local Healthcare District dba Tulare Regional Medical Center
Agenda Item

Board Meeting Date: October 10,2018

Title to Appear on Agenda:

Discussion and Action to enter new Security service contract for Tulare Local
Healthcare District.

Brief Description: As Adventist Health assumes responsibility for the
operations of Tulare Regional Medical Center, the District needs to revise its’
contract for security services to provide coverage for the outlier properties
(known as “cottages”), and the partially completed Medical Tower. Adventist
Health will not be responsible to provide security service for these areas.

Background and Details: The District has solicited proposals from two vendors
to provide coverage which included 2 staff members on both the afternoon
and evening shifts, 7 days per week. District staff has reviewed both proposals,
and is putting forth the proposal which best suits the District’s needs.

The hourly rates for these services will be $ per hour for regular hours,
$ for overtime coverage and for _holidays per year.

The term of the agreement will be for 1 year, renewable with 30 day’s notice.
Either party may terminate the agreement at any time without cause upon 30
days written notice.

Exhibits: A copy of the proposed Agreement is to be provided.

Recommended Action: That the Board approve the Security services
agreement with as outlined.




